
TRUST

LIVE

SPEAK

SHARE THE 
GOSPEL

OFFERING
UPDATE
Last week:	                   $49,151                                     
YTD offering:	                $987,490 
YTD budgeted:              $902,537
Give at cwc.church/give

CONTACT US
13905 75th Street
Bristol, WI 53104
262.857.4488
info@cwc.church

www.cwc.church

THIS WEEK AT CROSSWAY

SUNDAY	 January 17		  	
		  Sunday Service 
		  8:30a and 10:00a

		  CrossWay Students 
		  (6th-12th Grade)
		  5:30p-7:30p
		
WEDNESDAY	 January 20	
		  Women's Bible Study 		
		  9:30a-11:00a		
		
		  Unstuck
		  6:15p-8:30p

		  Men's Bible Study (Zoom)	
		  6:30p-8:00p

COMING UP
JAN 24		  Family Meeting

FEB 12		  Safe Families 			 
		  Informational Meeting 		
		  (Zoom)
		  7:00p-8:00p

		  Thrive Gathering
		  for Young Adults
		  7:30p-9:00p

FEB 17-19	 Charles Simeon Trust
		  (Pastors Workshop)

FEB 24 &	 Vision & Values
MAR 3		

WE’RE
GLAD

YOU’RE
HERE

New here? Thanks for 
coming! Feel free to 
fill out the connect 
card and drop it in 
the offering boxes in 
the lobby.

A quiet place for 
infants is available 
through the door at 
the back right corner 
of the auditorium.

There are no nursery 
or preschool classes 
today. Limited K-5th 
grade classes are 
available for those 
who have been placed 
in a class. An activity 
sheet is available by 
the entrance to the 
auditorium. Rooms 
101 & 103 are available 
as a cry room where 
you can also watch 
the service.

January 17, 2021

SCRIPTURE MEMORY

God Will Strengthen You 

"For the eyes of the LORD run to and 
fro throughout the whole earth, to give 
strong support to those whose heart is 

blameless toward him."

2 Chronicles 16:9 



 

Our mission is to glorify God through the transformation 
of lives by the power of the gospel of Jesus Christ.  Our passion 

is that all people find their satisfaction in God alone.

Take Courage, Wait for the Lord
Psalm 27 | Steve Auld

Sermon application questions for today's sermon will be posted at  
cwc.church/sermons after second service. January 17, 2021

	

READ & ENJOY 
Read & Enjoy has kicked off and we're 
excited for the 546 people that will be 
seeking to enjoy God by reading the Bible 
together. If you'd like to jump in, it's not too 
late. To find more info and sign up please 
visit cwc.church/read. We have some 
bookmarks for you to pick up in the office 
once signed up.

FAMILY MEETING
We will be holding a combined family 
meeting and membership meeting 
January 24 at 4:00p. All are welcome, 
but members are requested to attend. 
Pastor Mike will be presenting an update 
regarding the current state of CrossWay 
with time for Q&A afterwards. Members 
will be asked to affirm candidates Kace 
Crumble and Gerrit Hengeveld as deacons.  
A livestream will be provided – Please see 
the Friday email for details.

SCRIPTURE MEMORY
One of the best ways to enjoy God is by 
meditating on his promises. That’s why 
we’re excited about our Scripture Memory 
Program for 2021. This year each of our 
verses focuses on a different promise 
from God. Verse cards are available at the 
Information Center on Sunday morning 
for a suggested donation of $2. For more 
information and resources, go to cwc.
church/scripture-memory.

    

CARE NET NEEDS VOLUNTEER 
ULTRASOUND TECHNICIANS
Must be RDMS certified and have a heart 
for helping families choose life for their 
unborn child. Hours per week is up to 
you. If you are interested or have more 
questions, please email Erika from Care 
Net: erikamartinezcasper@cnfrc.org

CROSSWAY FAMILY NEWS
Our deepest sympathy to the family 
of Dale Goldsworth who passed away 
this past week.  Please pray for his wife, 
Elizabeth, and his family as they grieve 
this loss, but rejoice with them as well at 
Dale's homegoing.

GIVING
We will not be passing offering baskets 
during the service. Please place your 
offering in the boxes located in the lobby. 
You can also give online at cwc.church/
give.

cell

home

WELCOME! 
    Thank you for joining us today! As an expression of love and care for one another    
    please observe the following guidelines:

        •  Maintain physical distance (around 6ft)
        •  Find a pod of seats that fits your family
        •  Wear a mask.  For those with mask-related medical limitations, your mask   
           may be removed when sitting and not singing.         

   CONNECT CARD                       GROW    •    SERVE   •    CONNECT          	    

         
           NAME
  
 street 

  
   city, state, zip 

       

           ADDRESS 
       

           EMAIL
       

           PHONE

AGE
     Under 18        18-22        23-29        30-49        50+

CHILDREN AT HOME (NAME & AGE)

 
I AM A:
      1st Time Guest		  Returning Guest
      Regular Attendee	 Member

COMMENTS/PRAYER REQUESTS:

I AM INTERESTED IN:
      Becoming a Christian
      Baptism
      Membership	
      Serving Opportunities
      Joining a Gospel Community (small group)
      Other: ______________________
 
* SIGN UP HERE: 
      Add me to the weekly email list. (Be sure    
      to fill in your name and email above.)

      
                    

             

             

             

             


